
 

 

 
 

Winter Term Course Drop Deadline and Course Withdrawal (W) Period: 
Dates Will Be Extended 

 
Communication from the Executive Committee of Senate 

 
March 8, 2018 

 
According to previously communicated sessional dates: 
 

• the last day students were able to withdraw from an undergraduate Winter term course without 
receiving a grade was March 9, 2018. 

• the time frame that students could withdraw from a course and receive a transcript notation of 
W was scheduled from March 10 to April 6, 2018. 
 

Due to the labour disruption that began on March 5, the Executive Committee of Senate has 
determined that these dates will be extended.  
 
New dates will be announced as part of a comprehensive set of options for completing courses that 
will be announced shortly. 
 
Note:  

• the extension applies to Winter term courses only 

• there is no adjustment for Faculties for which the Winter term drop date fell prior to March 5 
 
 

 
 LESLEY BEAGRIE, Chair of Senate, March 8, 2018 

 


